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  Letter dated 16 December 2016 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General  
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 14 December 2016 

regarding the United Nations Mission in Colombia (S/2016/1063) has been brought 

to the attention of the members of the Security Council.  

 The Security Council notes that the Mission is proceeding to implement the 

full range of its mandated tasks, as set out in Council resolutions 2261 (2016) and 

2307 (2016), following the signing, ratification and entry into force of the final 

peace agreement between the Government of Colombia and the Revolutionary 

Armed Forces of Colombia-People’s Army.  

 

 

(Signed) Román Oyarzun Marchesi 

President of the Security Council 
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